[bookmark: _GoBack]Good afternoon Big Spring Middle School Families!
Below are some important follow-up items and events for future planning.
Fundraiser Follow-up: I want to thank everyone who participated in our fall fundraiser!  It was a HUGE success, and please know, all the proceeds we make from that fundraiser go right back to our students.  We pushed our Sky Zone trip to March.  Like we already shared with our students at the fundraiser kick-off, if we are unable to go in March, each student will get the appropriate number of passes to go on their own time.
Veterans Day:  Attached we have our middle school Veterans Day plan for our Livestream event and our outdoor drive up/walk up event at our building.  If you know a local Veteran and/or family member, please share with them our Veterans Day form.  We need to have the donut/drink information filled out prior to November 4th.  
Conferences/Bookfair:  Conferences will be taking place on November 22nd and 23rd.  During that week, we plan to have a virtual bookfair.  Conferences will be face-to-face in our building, and we plan to share the link for teacher sign-ups the first week of November.  The link for the virtual bookfair will be located on our middle school webpage.  While in our building, masks will need to be worn by everyone.
Student Events:  Please continue to check our middle school webpage, as we have several club-sponsored events taking us into the Christmas break.  

Thanks always for your support!
Mrs. Clarissa Nace
Middle School Principal
Big Spring School District
cnace@bigspring.k12.pa.us
(717) 776-2471



